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18t March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 5 Trip to: Deptford Creek

On the 29t April Year 5 will be visiting Creekside Discovery Centre to partake in an exciting river
study workshop. The children will be walking in Deptford Creek wearing waders with opportunities
to get up close to river features and processes; they will understand key aspects of rivers and the
water cycle and will observe the human and physical features in and around Deptford Creek.

We will take the 54 bus to Lewisham and then take the DLR to Deptford.

Departing: 9:30am

Returning: We will aim to return for 3.15pm

Lunch: Children will need a packed lunch and drink. If you would like the school to provide your
child with a packed lunch, please indicate via Parent Pay.

Reminder: No sweets, nuts, glass bottles or fizzy drinks.

Children are to wear their own clothes and a warm/waterproof coat. Preferably no jeans, as they
will be wading through the river wearing waders. Please bring a change of clothes in a bag so they
can change in the event of getting wet.

Cost: £9.50 to be paid via Parent Pay.

Parent Helpers: Parent volunteers are required in order for the trip to go ahead.

Please visit Parent Pay to give consent for your child to attend this trip and indicate if you are able
to assist.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs D Duffus
Head of School
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